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From:	 Chong Judy <judychong2011@gmail.com>
Sent:	 Monday, December 14, 2020 2:39 PM
To:	 eComment
Subject:	 2530 and 2534 W Westminster Avenue. Santa Ana

Hi,
My name is Judy.
I am sending this email to inform you that I am in favor of the housing complex that is being 
discussed
to be built at 2530 and 2534 W Westminster Avenue. Santa Ana.
This housing complex would better the community be creating a beneficial place for residents to 
live.
Thank you.

Judy
714-222-3906
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